

Sent Via Federal Express

May 7, 2009

Richard Sandusky, Director of Regulatory Review Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board P.O. Box 69060 Harrisburg, PA 17106-9060 Attention: Public Comment on Regulation #125-102

Re: Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board Regulation #125-102

Dear Mr. Sandusky:

On behalf of International Game Technology ("IGT") and its subsidiaries, we would like to thank the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board for the opportunity to comment on the proposed rules published in the April 25, 2009 *Pennsylvania Bulletin*, but we have no comment at this time. It is our understanding that by filing this letter, IGT will be included with all updates related to this set of regulations.

Please contact me at 775-448-1744 or Keith.Larkin@igt.com, with any questions.

Sincerely,

Keith Larkin

Executive Director - Compliance

Cc: Independent Regulatory Review Commission